Dr. Ken Schmiesing Superintendent Celina City Schools 585 East Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822

May 10, 2020

Dr. Schmiesing

I am writing to inform you of my intent to resign from my position as math teacher at Celina High School. My final day will coincide with the last day of the 2019-2020 contractual year. I would also like to resign from my position as Mock Trial Advisor at the end of the 2019-2020 contractual year. I do plan, if the Board of Education will continue to allow me, to continue my job as Marching Band Assistant Director.

Though I have loved my time teaching, as a high school sophomore, I developed a love of law while participating in Mock Trial under the direction of Mr. Bill Sell. This love has never left me, and I have been given an incredible opportunity at Ohio Northern University to fulfil this dream and attend law school.

It has been a wonderful privilege to work with such an inspiring group of teachers, administrators, and students over the past twelve years. I have learned so much during my time here and will continue to use my gained skills throughout the rest of my professional career. I am so thankful and appreciative for all of the opportunities given to me at Celina City Schools.

Please let me know if and how I can assist in the transition of my duties to others.

Though I will no longer be teaching, I plan on doing all I can to be an advocate for Celina City Schools, its employees, and its students throughout my lifetime.

Sincerely,
Warul W. Gudol

Daniel W. Gudorf

1716 Berkshire Drive Celina, Ohio 45822 gudorfdw@gmail.com